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 Meet Our Nurses… 

 

What to do if you test positive for COVID… 

• Remain home for 5 days 
• No mask required if you are negative after day 5 
• Call your School Nurse if you have any questions 

 

 

We hope everyone had a great summer! Please feel free to reach out to any of the 

district’s nurses with any questions or concerns. We look forward to a great, healthy 

school year! 

 

 

Jennifer Knight 

Lead Nurse & 

SMK Elementary School 

jknight@ware.k12.ma.us 

413-967-6236, ext. 2151 

Nurse Jen has been taking 

care of our youngest 

students since 2013! 

Monique Hegarty 

Ware Middle School 

mhegarty@ware.k12.ma.us 

413-967-6903, ext. 3556 

Nurse Monique was 

welcomed to WPS in 2020 

to care for the health of 

our students in grades 4-6. 

 

Jaime Miner 

Ware JS High School 

jminer@ware.k12.ma.us 

413-967-6234, ext. 1107 

Nurse Jaime joined us in 

2017 to provide healthcare 

to our JS high school 

students. 

Emergency Medical Forms & Medications in School 

Emergency medical forms were sent home with students. If 

you have not already returned your child/ren’s form, please 

do so as soon as possible.  It is important we have this 

information on file to keep your child/ren healthy! If there 

are changes during the school year in regard to emergency 

contact names or numbers, please inform the Main Office 

of your child/ren’s school. 

Students who need medication during school hours 

(including inhalers and epi-pens) will need to have an adult 

or guardian complete the medication form accompanied by 

a physician’s order to have medication administered during 

school.  All medication received by the nurse’s office must 

be in its original pharmacy labeled container. Please note, 

narcotics will not be kept in school and any student 

requiring narcotics should remain home. 
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